
 1 

Newsletter : 

17th March 2023 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Rule of Law 

Mag 7: Shows kindness and 

good manners  

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I have had the pleasure of dropping into some classes this week and experiencing a lovely buzz of learning! Many 
of us love to watch the annual ritual of nature awakening after winter. The daffodils are appearing and at last the   
warmer weather seems to be on its way. I know I have enjoyed the lighter mornings on my journey into work. 
 

Assembly  
The current theme we are looking at is about the British value of the rule of law. We have been asking children to   
reflect on the ‘Magnificent 7’ that underpin all our approaches to Seven Fields, be it attitudes to work, or looking 
after each other and the school property. We have also asked class teachers to go over the classroom rules to  
refresh children’s memories.  
Today is St Patrick's day and in assembly I shared the story of the Giant’s Causeway in Northern Ireland. Please 
click on the link below if you would like to listen to it at home. We learnt about the Irish flag, Irish food and music. 
The    children enjoyed hearing about where I was born and grew up and finding it on the map. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fEn7-or7e3E  

 

Science week 

I would like to thank Mr Donnelly for organising our annual Science week. It was a great success with the children 
being nature detectives, making moon dials and inventing like the Victorians. The photos in the newsletter show 
some of the activities that took place this week. 
 

Just looking at the diary for next week it certainly is going to be busy ! Our Year 4 children are going on a            
residential trip to Grittleton House for 3 days and we look forward to hearing about their adventures next week. We 
are looking forward to a performance of Alice in Wonderland and a mobile farm is coming on site, both will be          
experienced by the whole school ! 
 

Thank you for your support this week when we had to close a number of classes during the most recent teacher 
strikes.  
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

G Young 
 
 

Hi Mrs Still here, I am the Early Years Leader at Seven Fields.  
 

Hooray! We have finally experienced some signs of spring, not only with the slight change in the weather but all of 
the Early Years have been in a frenzy this week! Our annual chick hatching began on Monday with the arrival of 10 
eggs for the children to look after. This is such a valuable experience for our youngest members of the school as 
they establish their foundational knowledge for understanding the world around them. The children have been able 
to observe the chicks hatching and learn about what environment they need to survive as well as give them lots of    
cuddles! Have a look at the cute pictures below!  
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fEn7-or7e3E
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Mrs Still 27 Aria 3 

Miss Mitchell 45 Charlie 4 

Miss Goss 292 Madison 24 

Miss Grimwood 118 Muhannad/Blayde 24 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Demain 124 Harry 17 

Miss Smith  79 Archie 10 

Miss Peapell 426 Freddie RV 22 

Mr Bagley 147 Abdul 9 

Miss Martin 359 Thomas/Harvey 18 

Mrs Shipman/Mr 
Quinn 149 Freyja 12 

Mr Donnelly 56 Darcy 8 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to anyone 
who has been nominated by 

your teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on your  
achievements ! 

 

Fireflies  Lillie-Rose for excellent name writing  Levi for great phonics  

Bumblebees Harper for writing super labels for our 
incubator  

Indie for sharing ideas on the carpet  

Robins Tommy for having a great first week at 
Seven Fields  

Kailum for working hard in his lessons this 
week  

Sparrows Noah for always participating  Eli for trying hard with handwriting  

Wrens Freddie for asking questions  Harry for following the magnificent 7  

Puffins Bleux for great story writing  Shyanne for great work on fractions  

Kingfishers Freddie R for settling into Kingfishers 
brilliantly  

Seth for the effort he put into his English 
story  

Hummingbirds Daisy for trying her best in every subject 
and to focus her energy on the positive 
things  

Adam for following the magnificent 7  

Falcons Holly for working hard in her             
assessment's this week  

Laksha for settling in well to Falcons class  

Eagles Alexie for showing an improved 
knowledge of her grammar and         
punctuation  

Liam for improving the quality of his work  

Kestrels  Leo showing a good attitude to learning  
this week  

Freyja for always showing kindness and 
good manners  

Special mentions Mrs Chant for always being so willing to 
help cover classes  

Mis Martin for being a wonderful     
support to Mrs Chant this week   

Miss Iles for outstanding displays  

Mrs Saunders for being truly amazing  

Harry for  springing into action to help a 
member of staff  when they dropped 
something  

Attendance  

Fireflies 70.95 

Bumblebee Class 79.22 

Robin Class 90.00 

Sparrow Class 92.76 

Wren Class 96.43 

Puffin Class 92.53 

Kingfisher Class 90.00 

Hummingbird Class 85.81 

Falcon Class 94.52 

Kestrel Class 90.79 

Eagle Class 92.81 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

WRENS 
This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

KINGFISHERS  

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   67 

 

Slieve Donard   49 

 

Ben Nevis   42 

 

Scafell Pike   83 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winners are: 

Layla and Emelie for always making the 

right choices  

Well Done  

The children with the most   
dojos in their class this week 

are: 

Aria (Fireflies) 

Charlie (Bumblebees) 

Madison (Robins) 

Muhannad/Blayde (Sparrows) 

Harry (Wrens) 

Archie (Puffins) 

Freddie RV (Kingfishers) 

Abdul (Hummingbirds) 

Thomas/Harvey (Falcons) 

Freyja (Kestrels) 

Darcy (Eagles) 
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Puffins enjoying Science 
week  



 5 

 

This week we welcomed 9 baby chicks, Bumblebee 
class had cuddles with them  
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Robins Science week  
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 Miya, Lily-Mae, Kaurasi and Charlie  

wrote wonderful book  reviews that were 

added to our  randomiser where they were 

selected to win a token to use in our book 

vending  machine. 

Welcome to our page of celebration 

 

Archie, Shyanne, Jack, Cory, Maria and 
Kaurasi all reached 30 house points this 
week and received their bronze badge 

Well Done  
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INFORMATION 

Half term is fast      
approaching: 

Last Day 31st March at 
1.15pm 

Return 17th April 

Reminder to hand in your   
Easter eggs for the        

colouring competition being 
held by the PTA 

Please can we remind you that 
being late to school does       

reduce overall attendance and 
persistent lateness can result in 

being fined. 

 

 

Non—uniform day 

Friday 24th March 

Please bring a 
small chocolate 

donation  

Thank you   

When contacting the school 

please use 01793 723833 and 

follows the instructions given. 

Thank you  

If you have a different adult collecting your child/children they must now go to 

the classroom and not collect from the office. Today in assembly we had to      

interrupt on numerous occasions, this also occurs daily in classrooms. 

Thank you for your cooperation  


